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A special invitation to the CommPACT Network Meeting presentation:

Parent-Family and Community Partnerships

April 4, 2012

9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
UConn Campus, Storrs

Nathan Hale Inn and Conference Center

855 Bolton Road, Storrs, CT

(860) 486-8100

Anne Henderson, Co-author

Beyond the Bake Sale: The Essential Guide to Family/School
Partnerships

Judith Carson, Ph.D., Connecticut State Department of
Education

Patti Avallone, Consultant to the CT State Department of
Education for School-Family-Community Partnerships

Joanne Gay, CEA, Assistant Director of Affiliate Services and
Member Development

Gail Hooker, CEA, Field Staff Representative

Doug Edwards, Founder and Program Director
Real Dads Forever

Lunch will be provided.

Anne T. Hendersan, Vevian Jahnsan,
Karan L. Mapp, and Don Davies

Please email carol.cadman@uconn.edu by March 21, 2012 to reserve your space.

Parking is available at the Nathan Hale Inn and Conference Center or at the University’s South Parking
Garage at the intersection of Stadium Road and Hillside Road, next to the UConn Coop Bookstore.



